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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

April 14, 2025, 2025 

 

New No Wake Zone Near Clark's Bridge on Lake Lanier 
 

 

 HALL COUNTY, GA. – A new ‘slow no wake zone’ is now in effect near Clark’s Bridge on Lake Sidney Lanier in Hall 

County. The changes to the old zone are to improve safety for boaters and shoreline visitors. The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

recently installed new signage and buoys and the zone is effective immediately.  

 

Boaters are reminded that all applicable state and federal laws and regulations regarding vessel operation, shoreline safety, and 

dock usage will continue to be enforced.  

 

Boaters are encouraged to stay alert and follow all posted signage. Stay safe this summer and help protect everyone’s time on 

the water.  

 

 

For updates, please visit https://www.facebook.com/LakeSidneyLanierUSACE/ or 

https://www.sam.usace.army.mil/Missions/Civil-Works/Recreation/Lake-Sidney-Lanier/.  

 

For additional boating safety information, visit: https://gadnrle.org/boating-rules-regulations.   
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The Georgia Department of Natural Resources Law Enforcement Division is committed to conserving our natural resources and protecting the people we serve 
through fair and vigorous law enforcement, quality education, and community involvement.  

 
TRUST, FAIRNESS, PROFESSIONALISM. 
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